
 

 
 

 

 

April 16, 2024 

 

City of Watertown 

106 Jones Street 

Watertown, WI 53094 

 

 

Thank you for your willingness to collaborate and partner to bring expanded, competitive 

broadband options to your community. It has been a pleasure getting to know you and learning 

more about the community you serve. We value the relationships we have built and the insights 

we have gained about your municipality’s communications needs and expectations. 

As we start 2024, from a construction planning perspective, given our exceptional growth and 

results in 2023, TDS has made the difficult but financially prudent decision to moderate its 

construction pace.  

We remain committed to our long-term goal to bring broadband options to underserved and 

unserved communities across the U.S. Further, we will continue to service and support your 

community with the network we have constructed and customers we are serving.  

We value your understanding and support during this time. 

Please reach out if you have any questions or require further clarification. 

 

With gratitude, 

 

Joshua Worrell  

Sr. Manager-Business Development 

Josh.Worrell@tdstelecom.com 

 


